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The Nora Springs City Council met in a Workshop Session on Thursday, February 17, 2022 at the Nora Springs City Hall with the following members present: Bob Moen, Steven Bailey, Randy Hassman, and Steve Blickenderfer via phone call.

Absent: Andrew Hicok, Brian Pederson

Mayor Hassman called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm. 

Elizabeth Yaddof, Acting City Administrator, asked those present if there were any questions regarding the final proposed budget. Councilmember Blickenderfer asked if there was anything budgeted for the Park and Rec Department for the upcoming projects. Ms. Yaddof informed the Council that the large portion of their projects could be completed before the end of FY22 so there is a budget amendment that will be needed. An additional $50,000 was budgeted for construction in the FY23 budget. No one else had any questions.

Ms. Yaddof asked if the City Administrator will be receiving comp time as well, since the police department and public works department both do. She will make the necessary changes and provide to the Council at the next regular meeting. 

Mayor Hassman closed the meeting at 7:10 pm. 



